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In its report dated 4 February 2003, the Selection of Bills Committee stated the reasons for referring the bill to the Committee are

Sections of the Australian Grain Industry do not support the proposed levy.  There is concern about the performance of the Wheat Export Authority – the body to be funded by the levy.  There is also concern about the capacity of the WEA to properly review the Single Desk Marketing arrangements and the timing of that review.
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